
Copy of Letter No.1255/P.I/Silva dated 9
th

 June 1972 from the Central Silviculturist, 

Forest Research Institute and Colleges, P.O. new Forest (Dehra Dun) to the Chief 

Conservator of Forests. 

 

Sub:-  Supply of seeds. 

 

  

It has been brought to our notice that some State Forest Departments and 

others under the erroneous impression that the concern bearing the name and address 

of “The Indian Forest seed Stores, P.O. New Forest, Dehra Dun” is some how 

connected with the Forest Research institute, P.O. New Forest Dehra Dun.  All 

concerned are hereby informed that institute has no connection whatsoever with the 

above named concern. 

Indents or enquiries for Forest seeds required by the State Forest 

Departments should be addressed to the undersigned for necessary action. 

                                                                                                 Sd/- 

           Central Silviculturist  

Forest Research institute 

Endt. On FU (1)28673/72  dt.21.6.72 

Copy forwarded to all Conservator of Forests, Divisional Forest Officers, and 

Asst.  Conservator of Forests for information and attention. 

 

                                                                                     Sd/-  

For Chief Conservator of Forests. 

15510/72 

Endt.  PC (L.  Dis)  dt.9.8.72 

Copy to TR, CH,   MI, MR, KT and stock file. 

 

 

For Chief Conservator of Forests. 

         Trichur  

 

 

      

 


